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Please register my great concern and protest of the nuclear dump in the Lake Huron.
We are stewards of the treasure of these amazing lakes and can not risk the
pollution of them much less from nuclear waste. Please consider being leaders of
alternative energy as opposed to leaders of the demise of clean water.  You have the
most amazing president who makes ours look even more pathetic. Please be
consistent with a more progressive approach to energy and preserve our water for
all.

Nancy Cannon 
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